
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 4:16:45 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 9:19 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
sylvia kovacs

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Dear Commissioner
I am directly opposed to all rate increases. My natural gas increased  this year. How did that get approved? I
understand some increase in necessary but what your proposing at this time is outrageous.
Canadians are already struggling to put food on the table let alone now worrying about freezing this winter.  We are
in a recession or depression I'm not sure which to be honest and to ask for upgrades and new pipe lines now is way
to much for Canadians to handle.

If you do go with the increase might I suggest a rebate for the low income Canadians like the one hydro offers. It
would go along way in a good will gesture on your part.
Sincerely
Sylvia Kovacs

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



